
From: Christopher Scott   
Sent: Wednesday, 4 March 2015 6:01 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Blue Mountains Council Rate Increase 
 

 I am sending this email to object to any further increases to our rates in the The Blue 
Mountains Local Area. I moved up from the inner city two years ago, and am finding that I am paying 
nearly the same rates here as I did in Leichhardt Municipality. 
Yours Sincerely, 
Christopher Scott 

 

 
 
 


	From: Christopher Scott [mailto:chrisscott47@icloud.com]



